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 NEWSLETTER . ..  

This is the first newsletter of the newly formed 

Florida Gulf Coast Region of the VCCA.     

Each month a newsletter will be published and 

sent out to each Gulf Coast VCCA member plus 

being posted on our website. It is our intention to 

bring news events and articles of our region, 

other interesting articles from other regions, plus 

any National news pertinent to us here in 

paradise!  

Our region has begun! Inside This Issue 

 

The next meeting will be held again at Captain 

Jacks in Tarpon Springs on Wednesday night 

October 28th 2015 at 7.30pm All current members, 

potential members and visitors are welcome. 
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Inaugural meeting 
Our first inaugural meeting was held on Saturday 

September 19 2015 at Captain Jacks in Tarpon 

Springs at 12 noon. There was 9 local people 

present plus Jim Gephardt from Roswell GA who is 

the area director.                                          

Various items were discussed which will be 

included in the minutes of the next meeting 

scheduled for Oct 28th 2015 at 7.30pm also at 

Captain Jacks in Tarpon Springs. The charter 

members present voted for our new President, 

Vice President and for the Secretary. 

Amongst other positions the Charter members 

present voted  
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The Dunedin Car Show photos                               2 

Charter Members                                               3 

Our region has begun!                                             1                  
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President: Patrick Kroeger                                

Vice President: Robert Thacker
Treasurer: Al Robinson                                                 

Secretary: Tom Burtch  
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The Dunedin American Classics car show was held on Saturday Oct 3rd 2015 from 9am to 2pm in 

Main Street and Broadway in downtown Dunedin. 

The weather was perfect (except for a small shower) and had almost 300 cars of various ages and 

condition including a 100 year old Model T. Our new VCCA region had 4 cars present.                       

It was well attended by the public with an estimate of over 3,500 present. 

Roy and Ikke McGreevy with their 1932 Chevy Confederate Sedan Deluxe won a beautiful trophy    

for the Best Prewar vehicle. 

No!... it's not a Chevy but a 100 year old Model T.
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